COP .
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th January, 1954.

Dear Sir,

I have to aclknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 12th instant advising the First Bntry Report (Basrcelona
No.3957) on the Machinery of the ¥/V "CAMPILO" (ILa Mequinlsta
rerrestre y Meritima Englnes Nos.l & 2), and have to inform
you that the fees proposed have been approved and, in accord-
ance with your suggestion, an account 1s being rendered direct
from this 0fflce to the Builders for the total amount shown,
namely: £176-10-0.

1 am, Dear 8ir,

vours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

G. J. Thomas, ESQs,
BARCELORA.
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